I(eyport's Recycling Department
in cooperation with the s
Monmouth County
Recycling
Department
Invites you to a

MR PAPER SHREAHING EVENT

Saturday - May 12, 2018
from 9 a.m. until 1 p.m
or until the truck is full.

To be held on
Keyport’'s beautiful waterfront in
Keyport’s Firemen'’s Parking Lot
(map quest Mike'’s Subs or
Keyport Fishery for directions).

Open free to all Monmouth County residents
on a first come first serve basis.

This event is for the shredding of your
confidential or otherwise important papers.
You may drop off or stay and watch.

No junk mail, cardboard, or other
non-informational sensitive paper
can be accepted.

Remove all large metal bindings.
Paperclips and very small metal connectors
are acceptable.

Your container with be returned if requested
oryou may leave it for us to recycle.

Questions? Call 732-739-5136 or visit
www.visitmonmouth.com




